
MUNDY ROAD HOT LUNCH 

 
Hot Lunch orders open Monday September 18th 

Order at mundy.hotlunches.net 

Before you can order, you must register your child for an account for the 2023/2024 

school year. New and returning students must do this as previous accounts do not 

transfer over. Click on the 'Register' link at the top of the mundy.hotlunches.net 

homepage.'. 

 

Only one account can be assigned to each student. If there are situations which require 

two parents to have an account for their child, i.e. separated families, then please 

contact the Online Ordering Administrator who can link the accounts.  

 

If you are ordering from a mobile device, be sure to check that your balance owing is 

$0.00 or be sure you received the payment confirmation. Order payments must be 

made by credit card through Bambora.  No cheque or cash payments will be 

accepted at any time.  

 

You will not be able to place orders after the deadline date has passed for a specific 

lunch or treat day.  

 

Kids love seeing their parents around school. If you can spare 15 minutes to help hand 

out lunches please contact the Hot Lunch Coordinator. 

 

 

Online Ordering Administrator – Nadia Nashlenas 

nnashlenas@gmail.com 

Hot Lunch Coordinator – Danielle Ciavarro 

danielle.ciavarro@gmail.com 

http://mundy.hotlunches.net/
http://mundy.hotlunches.net/

